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A message from the president
 

 I hope this newsletter finds everyone great. I 
want to start off by congratulating past and 
present members on a job well done and to let 
everyone know that FMCA has awarded The 
Ohio Nomads a certificate for our 45th Year 
Anniversary. That is something that all 
members can be proud of because there are 
many chapters that have not made it close to 
45 years.

  Denny Edgar Ohio Nomads President



UPCOMING RALLIES

July 12-16 
 Sauder Village, Archbold, OH  (DelSorbo)

August 9-12 
 Lively Ladies Campground, Aberdeen, OH  (White)

September 14-16  
 Good Sam Rally, Marion, OH   (Edgar)

October 5-7 
 Pasttime Park, Plain City, OH  (Zell)





This achievement makes me proud to be 
an Ohio Nomad, let alone President of The 

Ohio Nomads. 

–Denny Edgar









A good time was had by all at the May 18-21 Ohio Nomads Rally at Scenic 
Hills Campground in Berlin, OH. Attendees included: Dwyer, Edgar, Sherman, 

Sluder, Price, Garber, Arnold and Gast. We had good weather, good 
camaraderie, and a good fish dinner on Friday night at the fire house with 
hundreds of people. We heard they cooked 1500 pounds of fish!  Thanks 

for coming.

Bob and Mary Alice Gast

Rally Report
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President
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treas@ohionomads.com

FMCA National Director
Beverly Garcia  734-389-5149  
bobnbev@yahoo.com

FMCA Alternate National Director
Bob Gast 513-423-7890 
rgast@cinci.rr.com
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Webmaster
Jim Fenn
jim.n8dst@gmail.com

Roster Book Editor
Stan Wietholter   419-778-9230   
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CHAPTER OFFICERS

Gloria Sluder 7-4 
Stan Wietholter 7-10

Frank Kalfas 7-12 
Carol Schlacht 7-14
Denny Edgar 7-17 
Kathy North 7-20
Bev Garcia 7-27

Gloria & Larry Sluder 7-16
Carol & Karl Craven 7-21
Lois & Lester Arnold 7-27
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COME JOIN US

OHIO NOMADS is a chapter of FMCA, Family Motor Coach Association.
Our chapter was founded February 17, 1978. We get together May thru October to
see the sights, to relax and to have fun. Our members will be only to happy to share

their experiences with you, the good, the bad and the ugly!
Most of our rallies are held somewhere in Ohio, more often than not in the vicinity of
a festival or attraction. We have also camped in Indiana, Michigan and Kentucky, and

as far away as Tennessee and Missouri.
If you are currently a member of FMCA you are aware of its many benefits.
If you would like more information, call FMCA at 800-543-3622 or www.FMCA.com.
Our newsletter Scope Ohio is published seven times a year via email. A rally schedule

is included in each issue.
You are welcome to join with any type of self-contained RV: Class A Motorhome,
5th-Wheel, Class B Motorhome, Travel Trailer, Class C Motorhome or Toy Hauler.
Membership is $35.00 the first year and provides you with two chapter name tags 
and
an Ohio Nomads membership oval. Thereafter, membership is $10. a year, due before
the 1st of October each year.
Our Website www.ohionomads.com is at your fingertips for information and to
view pictures of rallies, past and present. Please feel free

to contact our Secretary, Mary Alice Gast, about Ohio Nomads membership
or for any questions you have at 513-594-0774 - email at rgast@cinci.rr.com.
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